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Eric Fryson 1'20~ ~ \ - 'lC 
From: Taylor, Brian [Brian.Taylor@dish.com] 

Sent: Friday, June 29,2012 10:41 AM 

To: Filings@psc.state.f1.us 

Cc: Hunt, William P 

Subject: E-Filing Notice of Name Change for "dishNET Wireline L.L.C." 

Attachments: Notice Letter Florida 6.29.12.pdf 

Hello, 

Please accept the following e-filing for notice of name change. The filing is attached as "Notice 
Letter Florida 6.29.12". A hard copy of this filing has been sent today as well. 

Thank you, 

Brian Taylor 
Legal Intern 
DISH Network L.L.C. 
direct: 303.723.1616 
email: brian.taylor@dish.com 

* * * law student not licensed to practice law ** * 

THIS EMAIL MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENTS ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE 
ATTORNEY-CLIENT AND OTHER PRIVILEGES. 
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DISH Network LLC. 
9601 S. Meridian Blvd. Englewood, CO 80112 

® 303.723.1000 

June 28,2012 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND US MAIL 

Beth W. Salak 
State ofFlorida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399·0850 

Re: 	 Name Change of Liberty-Bell Telecom, LLC d/b/a DISH Network Phone & Internet 
(Authority No. T -11-0240), CLEC Certification No. 8820 

Dear Ms. Salak, 

Liberty-Bell Telecom, LLC ("Company") notifies the Florida Public Service Commission that it is 
changing its name to dishNET Wireline L.L.c. ("dishNET"). At the same time, it will stop doing 
business as "DISH Network Phone & Internet." 

Liberty-Bell Telecom, LLC d/b/a DISH Network Phone & Internet was granted authority to provide 
facilities-based and resold local and interexchangeservices on December 7,2011, in Docket No. 
110242-TX, Order Nos. PSC-II-0526-PAA-TX and PSC-I 1-0554-CO-TX. If the Commission issues 
new certificates, the name should appear as "dishNET Wireline LLC." 

This change is not the result of a corporate reorganization or change of controL Since the Company has 
not launched services in Florida, there will no impact on operations or customers. 

Please contact me if you require additional information. 

Regards, 

~~ 
Brian Taylor 
Legal Intern 

'--..1Cc: William Hunt, Director Regulatory 
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